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LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE: Chris Collier, Jim Coryell, Mike Daley, Vicki Eident, 

Charlene Hederick, Karen Layton, Judy Reber, Kathleen Roman,  

                            Shirley Vargas, Roberta Witchger                                                                                                     

Ginny Hacker, Chair and Editor and Bev Watkins, HOA Liaison 

             “The WINDS” of Windridge  

            Landscape Fund 
This community is filled with generous people who want to 

keep our neighborhood beautiful. If you would like to donate, 

write a check to *Windridge Special Account* with Landscape 

Fund in the memo, and drop at the Office.  

    

“Anyone who thinks gardening begins in the spring and ends in the fall is missing 

the best part of the whole year, for gardening begins in January with the dream.”  

~ Josephine Nuese 

Want to volunteer with us? Contact Bev Watkins at b9watkins@gmail.com. 

 2024 GARDEN TOUR      
Mark your calendars for the 3rd Annual 

Windridge Garden Tour from 1-4 p.m. on 
a Sunday in June. Stay tuned for the     

specifics for this beautiful event!  

AND a belated public thank you to these donors 
from last year. We couldn’t have put on the 2023  

inaevent without you. THANK YOU! 

Anonymous (Multiple) 
Cheryl & Robert Beck 
Janis & Leon Dixon 

Sue Foxx 
Carol Frolich   

Judy Gray 
Elle & Mick Keppler  

Mary Miller   
Beth & Frank Rodebaugh  

Greg Steffens  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Can’t WAIT to add the finishing touches and 
seed the *eyebrow* at the curb!  

 Much gratitude to these donors who              
responded to the challenge from Roberta and 

Bill Witcher. We raised a total of $3600! 
 

Marcie & Charles Boyle 

Lucinda & Joe Carey 
Jim Coryell 

Julie Ferguson 
Carol Frolich 

Ginny & Bill Hacker 
Beth & Jim Hansen 

Kurt Kinzer 
Elaine & Steve Kleifgen 

Elle & Mark Laker 
Mary Miller 

Deb & Steve O’Reilly 
Beth & Frank Rodebaugh 

Chris Shepherd 
Sally Sullivan 

Juri Tults 
Patricia Warneche 
Beverly Watkins  Special thanks to Phil 

Appleman for his        

donation of 10 seedlings 

from the Sierra Club now 

planted in various  

wooded areas in the         

neighborhood. 

 WELCOME GARDEN #2 

BEFORE AFTER 

PROPERTY         
VALUES!  

Thank you to a 
couple of your 

persistent  
neighbors, 
Spectrum       

repaired towers 
all over the            

neighborhood. SAME LOCATION! 


